
May 16, 2023  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NUMBER: 

2022-23-RFP-B2W-23 2022-23-RFP-B2W-24 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Questions and Answers 

Question 1: Is subcontracting allowed via a MOU for either/both litter Pick Up Services RFPs being administered 
by BCOE?  

Answer:  They are not allowed - Please see Addenda to RFP No. 22-23-RFP-B2W-23 and 22-23-RFP-B2W-24 
re: Third Party Agreements/MOUs 


